
BSPS NOTICES 

School council Report
School Council met on Tuesday July 31 with a very 
full agenda!  

The Council endorsed the school’s Strategic Plan for 
the period covering 2018 and 2021, as well as the 
Annual Implementation plan for the coming year.   
If you’re interested in learning more, the upcoming 
parent seminar is a great opportunity to hear 
what’s ahead.   Council also endorsed the upcoming 
Italian camp.  

The Community & Fundraising committee reflected 
on the success of June’s Winter Solstice and 
shared plans for Term 3 including the Trivia Night 
and Father’s Day preparations.  We also agreed 
a new budgeting approach that will increase the 
transparency of how we spend the funds that we 
raise.   A first example is the new basketball ring 
being installed this week! 

The Buildings and Ground Committee shared 
the great work they’re doing on a Masterplan to 
best use the space that we have, and potentially 
increase our use of the adjacent parkland, as the 
school grows.  

And finally, following our recent visit from Minister 
Merlino, we finalized a follow-up letter to him 
outlining some additional funding requirements that 
help the school in years to come. 

Jeremy Schreurs

School Council Vice President

Fathers Day Festivities

To celebrate Fathers Day at BSPS we will be 
holding a raffle; a cake and craft stall for the 
kids; and Eureka coffee orders. There’ll be plenty 
of opportunities to find a gift for dad, someone 
special,..  or maybe even for yourself!

Keep an eye out for -

�� 	Raffle tickets 

�� Enter the raffle for the chance to win one of 
ten amazing prizes donated by Brunswick 
businesses and people. Tickets will be coming 
home in school bags in early August.

�� Fathers Day stall - Friday 31 August

�� Gifts will range from 50c to $30 and will 
include baked items, crafts and some small 
gifts. Keep an eye out for the hand-knitted 
beanies and hand-carved chopping boards!

�� Can you bake something for the stall? Collect 
a plate, bag and instructions from the office 
the week of the stall.

�� Can you help on the day? We will need the 
help of parent volunteers to run the stall 
on the day. Please contact Petra Stock 
petrastock@hotmail.com if you can help.

�� Coffee orders 

We will also be organising coffee orders through 
Eureka Coffee.

More information will follow as we get closer to the 
event!

A Back to school 
Working Bee
A working bee will be held on Sunday 5th of August 
between 10am and 1pm.

This will involve a range of  lovely outdoor activities 
including mulching, cleaning and some minor 
reconfiguration works in the playground.

If parents could indicate interest a week in advance 
this will assist us in confirming the extent of what 
we can achieve.

Please contact the school via email to register 
interest and availability.


